Lawrence School PTO
March 18, 2009
Dear Teachers and Staff:

It’s time for the spring PTO grant cycle.  If you are planning a special project that would enhance education at Lawrence, the PTO encourages you to apply for a grant.   
Please use the attached form to let the Grants Committee know what you would like to do and how much you expect it to cost.  (You can also download a copy of the application from the PTO website at http://lawrencepto.weebly.com.) 

Over the years, the PTO has funded all sorts of proposals, but preference is given to those that benefit more than one class or more than one grade.

Please submit your proposal by Friday, April 10.  The committee will meet the following week to make decisions, and will notify you about our decisions shortly thereafter.

If you have any questions about the grant process, please contact me at nturnbull@aol.com or 617-739-7410.

Best regards,


Nancy Turnbull

For the PTO

Lawrence PTO Grant Proposal
Name:__________________________       Grade/Subject:_____________

Total amount of your request:_____________             Date:__________
Please describe what you want to do.

Why do you want to do it?

What are the costs?   Please itemize and be as specific as you can.

